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Reminders: 
 Children’s Choice 

will be open Martin 
Luther King Jr.  Day 
from 7am to 6pm 
at North Star 
Elementary  

 Enrichment  classes 
will begin the week 
of January 21st 

 Make sure to sign 
up for homework 
club  

Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 480-1298 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email:  
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Assistance 
available: 841-4800 
 

Caring for our Community 
 Building community is an important component of what we do at Children’s 

Choice.  We have found that when we create an environment where kids feel empowered, 

where they have fun together, and where they feel invested that it creates a strong 

foundation for learning cooperation, problem solving, and teamwork. We give the children 

the choice to contribute to the community in many different ways. Our older kids have their 

own Kids Council where they discuss issues in our community and work together to find 

solutions. We also have child lead curriculum which is written by the children and is run with 

the assistance of the staff.  At the end of each day children and staff work together to clean 

and organize our site.   

 
 

  

   
                   

Kid Talk 

 Hubert Hoover, our 31st president once said “Children are our most valuable 
resource.”  
We decided to ask the kids one of life’s hardest questions: what is the meaning of life?    
Here are their answers: 
 
Elena B- “To have Freedom” 
 
Casey- “To come to CC and have fun with your friends!” 
 
Stella M- “Love” 
 
Ava H-“To the live the best life while you’ve got it!” 
 
Devon L-“To enjoy” 
 
Jack M- “To grow up and experience things. Fulfilling all                                                             
your dreams, getting an education, then getting a job. And then you die and have your 
relatives remember you and carry on your family name.” 

Pictured are Kaitlyn and Katherine cleaning out the bucket 

of water colors from our art area. Kaitlyn Said “We need to 

keep these nice and clean so that the artists of the site can 

work!” 

Casey and Elena B Living their 

best life at CC! 


